June 19,2017

To the Adjoining Property Owners, Neighborhood Group Representatives expressing interest in
this area and Metro Counselperson for the & District,

We, Myrna and John Parsley, plan to submit a development proposal to request a zoning
change for 323 W. Saint Catherine Street, Louisville, KY 40203. Our agent doing the leg-work
for the process is our son, Jeff Benedict, who owns the unit upstairs from the property in
guestion.

We are the owners of 323 W. Saint Catherine Street. in order to comply with recent law passed
by local government officials, | seek permission from the City of Louisville to rent the property
for periads of fewer than thirty days.

In accordance with the procedures of the Louisville Metro Planning and Design services, we
have been directed to invite you to discuss this proposal before an application can be filed. This
will be an informal meeting to give you the spportunity to review the proposed plan and
discuss the proposal with me. This meeting will be held in addition to the established public
meeting procedures of the Planning Commission and/or the Board of Zoning Adjustment.

The meeting to discuss this development proposal witl be held at 323 W. Saint Catherine Street,
Louisville, KY 40203 on:

Wednasday, 5 July, 2017 at 7:00 pm

At this meeting, | will explain the proposal and then discuss any concerns you have, |encourage
you to attend the meeting and to share your thoughts.

Sincarely,
Myrna and John Parsley
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17CUP10847 W. St. Catherine Street
Pre-Application Commuity Meeting Minutes
July 5,217

The meeting, which was scheduled for 7:6¢ PM on Wednesday, July 5, 2017, was set to
occur at :
373 W. St. Catherine St., Louisville, Ky 40203. No attendees showed up to the
maeeting.

Aty

Myrna L. Parsley
Owner and Limited Use Permit Applicant
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